
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 

February 24, 2022 

 

 

VIA E-FILING  

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary  

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  

888 First Street, N. E.  

Washington, DC 20426  

 

RE: Green Lake Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 7189)  

Updated Study Report Meeting Summary 

 

Dear Secretary Bose:  

 

On February 9, 2022, the Licensee for the Green Lake Hydroelectric Project, Green Lake Water Power 

Company (GLWP), submitted the Updated Study Report (USR) for the relicensing of the Green Lake 

Hydroelectric Project (Project). 

 

GLWP held a video/phone meeting with relicensing participants and Commission staff on February 17, 

2022 (i.e., within 15 days following the filing of the USR in accordance with 18 CFR § 5.15(c) and the 

project Process Plan and Schedule) to discuss the 2021 study results and status.  The USR includes the 

results of the Benthic Macroinvertebrate (BMI) study, which is the only study that was not completed 

prior to the filing of the Initial Study Report (ISR) (February 9, 2021). 

 

As required by 18 CFR § 5.15(c), GLWP has prepared a USR Meeting Summary. The Meeting 

Summary and the Meeting Presentation are included as attachments to this letter.  Also attached are the 

Updated Study Report and the Macroinvertebrate Report for Site 1 (filed in March 2021 as a 

Supplement to the ISR).  These made up the bulk of the presentation. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the USR Meeting Summary, please contact me by email at 

caroline@greenlakewaterpower.com or by phone at (425) 553-6718 

 

Sincerely,  

Caroline Kleinschmidt 

Relicensing Coordinator 

Green Lake Water Power Co. 

 

Enclosures:  

20220224-GLWP-USR-Meeting-Summary.pdf 

20220224-GLWP-USR-Meeting-Presentation.pdf 

20220209-Green-Lake-Project-USR.pdf 

20210317-GLWP-Macroinvertebrates-Report.pdf 

 

cc: Distribution List 
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